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It seems this bill would in some way impact the potential expansion of the CMP corridor, 
although its full intent is unclear to me.
I am convinced however, that the expanded corridor and associated construction accesses 
and ongoing utility encroachment,  negatively affects land water and wildlife in Wilderness 
Maine. StOP CMP. 
Please protect our valuable Wilderness resources so that corporations can't destroy habitat 
and devalue Maine ( like they have done to the land & people of Appalachia). 
Last, I'm concerned that the corridor will also be used to promote dangerous 5G. There are 
broadband alternatives to 5G but corporations push 5G technology with the blessing of the 
bought-FCC. 
FYI, there is Mounting Evidence of dire effects of 5G RadioFrequencyRadiation (aka 
microwave  radiation) on living cells of people, animals and even trees and plants. (NH 
Commission 2020 report)
Stop the corridor expansion. Stop 5G (a fast unreliable dangerous energy hog)


